
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I know you will all be thinking about the next year of your child’s education.  I hope in this letter to 
answer some of your questions. 
 

PRIMARY LIAISON AND INDUCTION 
 

By the end of this half-term, all Year 6 children in our catchment schools will have spent the morning 
at Kesgrave High School experiencing a lesson and having a tour of the whole school.  All those who 

will be joining us in September 2020 will also spend the whole day with us on TUESDAY 30 JUNE 

2020 for their Induction Day. 
 

OPEN EVENING– KESGRAVE HIGH SCHOOL – THURSDAY 10 OCTOBER 2019 
 

This will be an opportunity to come and see the school and meet the teachers in person.  It will be a 
busy night and due to the volume of people, we have to split the visitors into two sessions.  The talks 
in each session will be identical. 
 

6.30pm Parents/Carers/Pupils from Martlesham Primary, Bealings, Birchwood, Bucklesham, 
Gorseland, Nacton and Waldringfield please go to the Thomas Theatre for an 
introductory talk followed by a tour of the school.  The Thomas Theatre is located at the 
rear of the school in the Creative Media Block by the tennis courts.  Prefects will be present 
on the evening to help you. 

 

7.00pm Parents/Carers/Pupils from Cedarwood, Kesgrave Heath along with 
Parents/Carers/Pupils from out of catchment primary schools please go to the 
Thomas Theatre for an introductory talk followed by a tour of the school.  The Thomas 
Theatre is located at the rear of the school in the Creative Media Block by the tennis 
courts.  Prefects will be present on the evening to help you. 

 

We look forward to welcoming all Parents/Carers and prospective children for Year 7 intake to this 
event. 
 

Kesgrave High School is an eco-friendly school so if you live near to the school, could you please walk 
as parking on site is extremely limited. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
N BURGOYNE 
Headteacher 
 

NB:  Admission arrangements are detailed on the school website. 
The school brochure will be circulated to schools as soon as it is available – however the school 
website will provide you with lots of information. 


